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BY COURIER 
 
February 28, 2020 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
EB-2018-0275/0276 – EB-2018-0275 – Niagara Reinforcement Limited Partnership’s 2020-
2024 Transmission Revenue Cap IR Application – Request for Extension  

 
In accordance with Procedural Order 2 in this proceeding, issued January 17, 2020, a settlement 
conference was held on February 12, 2020. NRLP wishes to inform the Board that a settlement in 
principle has been agreed to by the parties and the parties are currently finalizing the agreement 
for submission to the Board.  
 
Consequently, the parties to this proceeding request a brief extension to the timeline for submitting 
the settlement proposal with the intent of filing the settlement proposal no later than Friday, March 
6, 2020.   
 
An electronic copy of this correspondence has been filed through the Ontario Energy Board’s 
Regulatory Electronic Submission System and two (2) copies will be couriered to you shortly. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY FRANK D’ANDREA 
 
Frank D’Andrea 
 
 
 


